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Residential Trips
Dear Parents/Guardians,
The Holy Spirit School are looking to arrange residential trips to either Tattenhall or Fox Howl for children in the following year groups;
Year 2 – 1 night

Year 3/4 – 1 night

Year 4/5 – 2 nights

Year 6 – 2/3 nights

On this occasion, we are unable to fund the trips and asking for full contribution from parents.

Could you please indicate on the reply slip below if you would like your child to attend as we will start to make enquiries regarding cost and availability.
Yours sincerely,
[image: image1.png]



Mrs Connolly
Headteacher

(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Residential Trips Reply Slip
Name of child: _________________________

Signed: ____________________

Date: _________________
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Year 2 
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Year 4/5
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Year 6
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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